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-Officer Training

-Dollywood Fall Rally

-Youth Opportunities Fund

-Trick or Treat for UNICEF

-Key Club Week

-Dues Payments

-District Convention

-Calendar of Events
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INCLUDED IN THIS
NEWSLETTER:

SEPTEMBER HAS COME!
This fall, Key Club has many exciting upcoming
events! I hope everyone has been enjoying the
changing seasons. Please remember that this
month, I will be holding an officer training for club
officers in Division 15. 
W h e n ?  S u n d a y ,  S e p t .  2 6 t h  @  2  P M
W h e r e ?  3 3 1  U n i o n  S t .  S u i t e  E 2
Please RSVP to vivian@ktkey.org if you plan on
attending. Hope to see you all there!



The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) is an endowed fund for
Key Club International held within the Kiwanis Children’s

Fund. 
YOF grants are only given to Key Clubs. Grant amounts

between $250 to $2,000 may be requested. The previous
year’s dues must be paid before YOF grant checks can be

issued.
Look for areas in your school and community that you can

serve and consider applying for a grant. 
Get ready to apply in September!

 If you have questions, contact yof@kiwanis.org.
 

This year, our Dollywood Fall Rally will be located in Pigeon
Forge, TN on October 16, 2021. At Fall Rally, the DCON

theme will be announced! For just $50, you get park
admission, a rally, a t-shirt, and a meal voucher. It's a bunch

of fun! 



Key Club has partnered with UNICEF since 1994. Trick or
Treat for UNICEF is a way for clubs to help fundraise for the
United Nations Children’s Emergency Fund (UNICEF). Clubs
should receive a fundraising box and collection boxes. Any
club that does not receive a kit by Labor Day should order

one through the Key Club Store at 1-800-KIWANIS.
 

Key Club Week is an opportunity to show what Key Club is all
about – SERVICE!

It is typically held during the first week of November, and
each day places a different emphasis on service. 

Monday - Show your K in every way
Tuesday - Kudos to the Key Players

Wednesday - Dare to Care
Thursday - Random Acts of Kindness

Friday - Connect the K's
 



DCON will be held from March 18-20, 2022 at the Marriott -
Cool Springs Hotel in Franklin, Tennessee. The 2022-2023
District officers will be elected at DCON, and there will be a
service fair, workshops, a dance, and more! The Keynote

speaker will be Judson Laipply. Price will include 2 nights of
a hotel room, 2 meals, all convention activities/programs, and

convention souvenirs.

 Follow prompts on screen to Update advisor information,
update officer information, update member information,
and add new members
Generate an invoice by clicking “roster”.
Print the invoice
Make payment according to the directions on the website
Follow the same steps each time you add members

How to pay dues: 
1. Go to www.keyclub.org
2. Look for the Dues and Reports Tab
3. Click on "Membership Update Center" (MUC)
4. When logging in for the first time, click “register/reset
password” (The first time you use the system, do not fill in
your email and attempt to put in a password. Instead, click
Register/Reset Password the first time you use the MUC)
5. Once you have logged on:

http://www.keyclub.org/


September 26, 2021

October 1, 2021

October 16, 2021

November 1-5, 2021

December 1, 2021

February 1, 2021

Officer Training

Annual Dues Become Payable 

Dollywood Fall Rally

Key Club Week

Annual Dues Become Delinquent

Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended


